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‘Protect the Source’ highlighted during Drinking Water Week 
 
Omaha, Neb – Metropolitan Utilities District kicked off this year’s Drinking Water Week with an invitation to 
“Protect the Source” throughout our community.  
 
M.U.D., the American Water Works Association and the water community across North America will celebrate 
Drinking Water Week by recognizing the vital role drinking water plays in daily lives. Focus will be placed on 
ways in which water consumers can take personal responsibility in caring for their tap water and protecting it at 
its source. 
 
“We encourage those in our community to learn more about their drinking water, the sources as well as the 
treatment processes used to provide safe, reliable water,” said M.U.D. President Mark Doyle. “Drinking Water 
Week provides a great opportunity to learn the various ways in which we can each protect and preserve our 
source water so it’s available for future generations.” 
 
M.U.D. recently published its Consumer Confidence Report with 2017 water quality data. To view the report, 
visit https://www.mudomaha.com/sites/default/files/ccr2017.pdf or contact Customer Service at 402.554.6666 
to request a copy be mailed to you. 
 
Where your tap water come from - Sources of M.U.D. water include the Missouri and Platte Rivers and the 
Dakota sandstone aquifer. Water is pumped from intakes and wells maintained by the District. 
  
How your water is treated - Our three water treatment plants follow a four-step process, including softening, 
clarifying, filtering and disinfecting the water, to meet federal and state drinking water standards. We run more 
than 1,000 tests a day to ensure your tap water is safe to drink. 
  
How you can help protect the drinking water supply and quality: 

• Reduce the use of fertilizers, pesticides and toxic cleaners. 
• Do not flush medications down the toilet. Participate in a "Take Back Drug" program or contact your 

pharmacy for disposal suggestions. 
• Do not dump trash, used motor oil or other waste into storm sewers. 
• Donate unused paint to community groups or take it to a household hazardous waste collection facility 

like Under the Sink at 4001 South 120th Street, which serves Douglas and Sarpy counties. For hours 
and a list of items accepted, visit http://www.underthesink.org/  

 
### 

 
M.U.D. provides safe, reliable, and cost-effective natural gas and water services to our community. We serve 
safe drinking water to 214,142 customers in the metropolitan Omaha area and maintain 27,275 hydrants for 
fire protection. As the fifth largest public gas utility in the United States, we also serve natural gas to 229,365 
customers. We are a public utility and proud to be customer-owned. The District is governed by a board of 
seven directors, elected by our customer-owners. Visit www.mudomaha.com for more information. 
 
Established in 1881, the American Water Works Association is the largest nonprofit, scientific and educational 
association dedicated to managing and treating water, the world’s most important resource. With 
approximately 50,000 members, AWWA provides solutions to improve public health, protect the environment, 
strengthen the economy and enhance our quality of life.  
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